
 MARYLAND DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
         STATE HIGHWAY ADMINISTRATION  

US 13 BUSINESS OVER EAST BRANCH OF WICOMICO RIVER 
    Impacts to the Critical Area for the Chesapeake 

 & Atlantic Coastal Bays 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 

The Maryland Department of Transportation State Highway Administration (MDOT SHA) is proposing to replace Bridge 
No. 2200400 on US 13 Business.  The project is located entirely within the Critical Area of the Chesapeake Bay.  

To request information or to submit written comments on the Critical Area impacts, please use the contact 
information below.  Written comments are due by July 6, 2022.  

MDOT SHA RIGHT-OF-WAY 
S. Salisbury Blvd. Between E. Carroll St. & E. Main St.

Salisbury, Maryland 21801 
Find us on the Web 
For additional information, please visit MDOT SHA’s Website: www.roads.maryland.gov and click on Projects / Project 
Notifications page and view using the web application.  For Questions, call (888) 375-1084.   

Mr. Jordan Tacchetti, P.E.   Request for Assistance 
Maryland Department of Transportation The Maryland Relay Service can assist teletype 
State Highway Administration  users at 7-1-1.  Persons requiring assistance to 
Office of Structures  participate (interpreter for hearing/speech  
707 N. Calvert Street difficulties or assistance with the English 
Baltimore, MD 21202 language) should call (888) 375-1084.  
Phone: 410-545-8378 
Fax: 410-209-5002 
Email: jtacchetti@mdot.maryland.gov 

July 2022  Tim Smith, P.E. 
A-9041 State Highway Administrator 

http://www.roads.maryland.gov/

